
Relocation of Divisional Office 

The Court anticipates that on or before March 1, 2022, we will complete the move of our divisional 
office, currently located in Spartanburg, to the Clement F. Haynsworth Federal Building and U.S. 
Courthouse in Greenville. Bankruptcy facilities there include offices for clerk’s office staff, a courtroom, 
two conference rooms, a public access terminal, and offices for a resident judge and chambers staff. 
Parking is available in parking decks located on the blocks surrounding the Haynsworth Building, as well 
as limited on-street parking. Court staff, phone numbers, email addresses, and the address for mailing 
documents to the Court will not change. (Documents should be mailed to: U.S. Bankruptcy Court, 1100 
Laurel Street, Columbia, SC 29201. Attorneys must file documents electronically pursuant to SC LBR 
5005-4.) 

Hearings Before a Bankruptcy Judge 

Beginning March 1, 2022, in-person hearings in this division will be held on the first floor, 300 East 
Washington Street, Greenville, SC 29601. Should any hearing notice for matters scheduled to be heard 
in the division after that date include the Spartanburg address, parties should assume the hearing will be 
held in Greenville. As hearing dates approach and unresolved matters are identified that require 
hearings, the Court will take additional steps to ensure the parties are aware of the new hearing 
location.  

Beginning February 7, 2022, all new Hearing Notices generated by attorneys (Self-Scheduling Pursuant 
to SC LBR 9013-4) that schedule a hearing on or after March 1, 2022, shall substitute the following 
hearing location in place of Spartanburg:  

Clement F. Haynsworth Federal Building and U.S. Courthouse 
300 East Washington Street 

Greenville, South Carolina 29601 
 

First Meetings of Creditors pursuant to 11 U.S.C. § 341 

The Office of the United States Trustee controls the scheduling and location of these meetings.  While 
the Greenville address may appear in place of Spartanburg on future § 341 meeting notices, meetings 
are currently held virtually and, absent further notice, this address change does not alter current 
practices.  

 

THE COURT ANTICIPATES NO DISRUPTION OF PUBLIC SERVICES DURING THIS TRANSITION. 

 NOTE THAT THESE CHANGES AFFECT THE SPARTANBURG DIVISION OF THE COURT ONLY.  

 


